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10th May 2023  

 

Dear Parents,  

  

Lower School Music Evening and Popular Music Evening 

   

I am writing to draw your attention to two evenings of music-making which will take place this term. 

 

The first is on Tuesday 23rd May at St Stephens Church. The second takes place on Tuesday 6th June in 

the Green Room at The Ladies’ College. Both evenings will commence at 19:00 and last approximately 

one hour without an interval. 
 

Students in Remove, Lower Four and Upper Four are invited to perform pieces they have been working 

on individually and with their peripatetic lessons. Should they wish to perform I ask that students message 

me on Teams by Friday 12th May. The Junior Motet choir has been asked to perform on the 23rd May 

and the Popular Music Choir has been asked to perform on the 6th June  

  

Uniform is required at both concerts, but all performers will sit in the audience and watch each other 

perform.  

  

If your daughter is performing, we would be grateful if you could complete the appropriate form in the 

link provided https://forms.office.com/e/AWiULa5RGU.  Please note that girls should arrive at the 

concerts by 6.30pm.    

  

The emphasis is firmly on the pleasure of making music, and we hope these will be fun evenings for both 

performers and listeners alike. Please accept this invitation to watch your daughter. Members of the year 

group, and their families, not performing, are also warmly invited to attend.  

  

Yours sincerely,  
 

  

Anthea Roue  

Mrs A Roue  

Director of Music  

  

  

https://forms.office.com/e/AWiULa5RGU

